
Calling All Vendors… 
Vendor applications for the 2024 World Show at the World Equestrian Center are available and filling up 
quickly! 

Join us in July at the Beautiful World Equestrian Center in Ocala, Florida for 10 days for exciting competition 
on  July 3rd-13th, 2024. More than 1,500 exhibitors will gather for World Champion titles as American Ranch 
Horse Association World Championship Show! 

With several thousands of spectators last year this event is a great opportunity to showcase your products, 
services, organizations to equestrians and their families. 

Space is limited to 1st paid reservations. Last years Vendors will have until 2/16/2024 to reserve space before 
we open space to new vendors. We filled quickly in 2023 so  don’t delay in reserving your spot today!!! We 
look forward to seeing you there. 

Can’t make it as a Vendor but want to support this event with prizes, donations,  sponsorship or advertising as 
well as customized sponsorship opportunities? For more information, reach out to Sarah Lawrence at                  
(606) 425-1198 or email arhacontact@aol.com. 


